
North Carolina Drought Update
For the assessment period ending November 12, 2019

This Week’s Drought Monitor of North Carolina Map
From the US Drought Monitor, authored by Deborah Bathke (National Drought Mitigation Center) with 
input from the North Carolina Drought Management Advisory Council (ncdrought.org)

Last Week’s Drought Map

A PRODUCT OF PROJECT NIGHTHAWK
https://climate.ncsu.edu/nighthawk

Durham’s reservoirs and the Eno River 
are holding steady, but remain a bit 
low due to the dry fall weather.

Harvesting wrapped up at the 
coast with good cotton and 
soybean yields reported.

Statewide Condition Summary

What’s New? Our recent cold weather has brought 
the first fall freeze and an end to the growing season 
across the state.

Recent rains have helped, but the southern 
Piedmont remains 2 to 4 inches below its 

normal precipitation the past 3 months.

Streamflows in western NC 
are near or above normal.

What’s Changed? Abnormally Dry conditions are on 
the decline in the Mountains, which have almost 
completely recovered back to normal conditions 
after our early fall flash drought.

What’s Next? A coastal low should bring up to 1.5 
inches of rain in eastern North Carolina on Friday 
and Saturday. Inland areas look to be drier this week.
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